
From: Debbie Hurley
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Public comments for Northern Pass
Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 8:34:04 AM

Dear SEC Members,

   I am opposed to Northern Pass.  I believe it will destroy our land and ecosystems, our beautiful
scenery, our tourism economy, disrupt the lives of NH citizens for years to come.  This is not in the best
interest of the people of New Hampshire.  Please take the serious destruction this project will bring to
NH into consideration.   It is your duty abide by the people's wishes and oppose this project.

Thank you,
Deborah Hurley
17 Loon Lane
Ashland NH 03217
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This Organized Life
Professional Organizer
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